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Subject: Inclement Weather 

The Georgia Student Finance Commission (GSFC) is preparing for the approaching inclement weather.  
Accordingly, non-essential functions will be shut down at noon today, Friday, January 6, 2017. 

However, the processing of scholarship and grant disbursements for all scholarships, grants and Student 
Access Loan (SAL) programs should not be affected by the closure.    

GSFC expects to resume normal operations on Monday, January 9, 2017. Should that change, we will 
notify our customers as soon as possible.   

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

If you have any questions, please contact Pennie Strong, Vice President, Student Aid Services, at 
770.724.9014 or pennies@gsfc.org. 
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